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From: PUCWeb No�fica�on <Do.Not.Reply@puc.idaho.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 5, 2023 7:00 AM 
To: Jan Noriyuki <jan.noriyuki@puc.idaho.gov> 
Subject: No�ce: A comment was submited to PUCWeb 
 
The following comment was submited via PUCWeb: 
 
Name: Ron Suton 
Submission Time: Apr 4 2023 7:23PM 
Email: ronsuton14@fron�er.com 
Telephone: 208-449-7619 
Address: 1824 W. Shawna Ave 
Coeur d'alene, ID 83815 
 
Name of U�lity Company: Avista Corp. 
 
Case ID: AVU-G-23-01 
 
Comment: "Comment: Per the CDA Press, Avista wants to raise the natural gas rate on Idahoans. This company recently 
reported a net income of 155.2 million dollars for 2022; with 78 million dollars alone in the 4th quarter. I understand 
they are a company trying to make money, but how much is enough? This rate increase request appears to be just 
another example of greed to line the pockets of Avista and shareholders. I would like to see the Idaho Public U�lites 
Commission deny this request for a rate hike. Too many Idahoans are struggling right now with infla�on in every area of 
their life." 
 
------ 
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